
 

 

October 11, 2021 

To: Responsible/Trustee Agency 

Re: Addendum to Revised Notice of Preparation for the Vista Lucia Project EIR  
(State Clearinghouse Number 2020039056) 

On behalf of the City of Gonzales (City), this letter serves as an addendum to the 
Revised Notice of Preparation for the Vista Lucia Project EIR (State Clearinghouse 
Number 2020039056) (“Revised NOP) that was received by the State Clearinghouse on 
September 14, 2021, and circulated to responsible/trustee agencies.   

The Revised NOP did not include a date and time for conducting a scoping meeting 
pursuant to CEQA Guidelines Section 15082(c)(1). The purpose of this addendum is to 
specify a scoping meeting date and time and to extend the Revised NOP comment 
period accordingly.  

The City of Gonzales will conduct a scoping meeting for the Vista Lucia Project EIR as 
follows: 

Date: Thursday, October 28, 2021 
Time:  6:00 PM 
Location: City of Gonzales City Council Chambers, 117 Fourth 
Street, Gonzales, California. 

The public may also attend the scoping meeting via Zoom at: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86286074710 
Webinar ID: 862 8607 4710 

The current comment period for the Revised NOP is September 14, 2021 to October 13, 
2021. Because the October 28, 2021 scoping meeting will be held after the end of that 
period, the City of Gonzales is extending the comment period to October 29, 2021 to 
ensure that comments received at the scoping meeting will be considered in formulating 
the scope of the EIR.  
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Please forward comments no later than October 29, 2021.  

Matthew Sundt, Community Development Director 
City of Gonzales 
P.O. Box 647 
147 Fourth Street 
Gonzales, California 93926 
msundt@ci.gonzales.ca.us 

Sincerely, 

Ron Sissem 
Principal 


